
       

Christmas Closure 
Our offices and workshops will be closed from Monday 23rd December 

(inclusive) and will open on Thursday 2nd January 2020. We will respond 

any queries as quickly as possible upon our return. 
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Introducing our new Black Shade Chandelier 

One of our new models, a little different from our norm but much 

admired so far. With 6 lamps and clear glass chimneys. 

The shade is 74 cm in diameter and the height is adjustable 

between 65 cm and 100 cm. The first versions are in black but 

other colours can be made to order. 
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Sidholme Music Room Installation 

In November we installed the latest of the chandeliers 

we have had the pleasure of restoring at Sidholme 

Music Room. Pat from our team had a chat with BBC 

Spotlight during the installation. To watch the video go 

over to our facebook page: 

https://www.facebook.com/Wilkinsonchandeliers/ 

 

 

Finally we wish you all a wonderful Christmas and a 

prosperous 2020 in which we hope to work with you again. 

Wilkinson’s Latest Liveryman….. 

One of our company directors, Jodie Wilkinson is now a Liveryman of The Worshipful 

Company of Glass Sellers following her installation in September. Here's what Jodie had to 

say about why she wanted to become a Liveryman. "I first heard about the Glass Sellers 

Company when my father David Wilkinson became a Liveryman a few years ago. Shortly 

after my father becoming a Liveryman I soon realised that this company had great fellowship 

and held some fantastic social events. My father invited me along as a guest to a few of the 

Livery dinners, where I enjoyed great food, listened to fascinating speakers and met a range of 

people from different backgrounds and industries with a friendly welcome. Working with my 

father for the last 14 years in our family business in lead crystal glass restoration and the 

manufacture of lead crystal lighting, I have a natural love of glass. Needless to say when I was 

asked if I would like to become a Liveryman of the Glass Sellers company it didn't take me 

long to say yes" 
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